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Year/Volume  Index  to  the  Journal  of  the  National  Chiropractic

Association (1949-1963),  formerly  National  Chiropractic  Journal
(1939-1948),  formerly  The  Chiropractic  Journal (1933-1938),
formerly Journal of the International Chiropractic Congress (1931-
1932) and  Journal of the National Chiropractic Association (1930-
1932):

Year Vol. Year Vol. Year Vol. Year Vol.
1941 10 1951 21 1961 31
1942 11 1952 22 1962 32

1933 1 1943 12 1953 23 1963 33
1934 3 1944 14 1954 24
1935 4 1945 15 1955 25
1936 5 1946 16 1956 26
1937 6 1947 17 1957 27
1938 7 1948 18 1958 28
1939 8 1949 19 1959 29
1940 9 1950 20 1960 30

___________________________________________

1935 (Jan): The Chiropractic Journal (NCA) [4(1)] notes:
-“News Flashes: New York” (p. 25):

INTERSTATE ASSOCIATION RECOGNIZED
The Interstate Chiropractic Association was founded on May 29,

1927, by a group of colored practitioners, who felt the urgent need of
organizing to propagate the Gospel of Chiropractic among their group
and also to encourage students with proper educational background to
become chiropractors.  The officers at the time of its founder were as
follows:  President,  Dr.  A.A.  Cole,  now  located  at  Newark,  and
licensed in  New Jersey; Sec’y, Dr.  J.  Leslie Jones,  now located at
Baltimore and licensed in Maryland; Treasurer, Dr. John E. Usher,
now located at East Orange and licensed in New Jersey; Field Sec’y,
Dr. R.C. Hunt, who is still located in New York, but who passed the
Maryland Board in 1931.

There are 40 active members at present in the association and the
officers are: President,  Dr. N. Fitzroy Inniss;  Sec’y, Dr. E. Murcot
Wiltshire; Treasurer and Field Sec’y, Dr. R.C. Hunt.

In a letter dated September 29, 1934 and written by Dr. Warren
L. Sausser, Secretary of the Chiropractic Council of New York, this
Association was informed of its admission to the Council.  The three
members selected to represent this organization at the Council are -
Drs. N. Fitzroy Inniss, E. Murcot Wiltshire and Acman Holland.

The Interstate Association is interested in everything Chiropractic,
and at all times stands ready to cooperate and work with any cause,
which  makes  for  the  amelioration  of  Chiropractic.   One  dozen
members of this association just attended a banquet-dance given by
the Constitutional Appeal Committee to aid Dr. Lyndon E. Lee in his
great fight for freedom for Chiropractic in New York.  It is a pleasure
to be able to state that our association was among the first to give
check for $25.00 (with a promise of further help) towards this great
cause.  - Reported by R.C. Hunt, D.C., Field Secretary.

1954  (Sept):  ICA International  Review of  Chiropractic [9(3)]
includes:

-“First negro chiropractor to be licensed in Arkansas” (p. 23)
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